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To whom it may concern.

Dear Sir/Madam:

Please accept this as my support letter for the transfer of Physicians
Surgery Center from Belleville, lllinois to O’'Fallon, lllinois. | am a resident
of the area, and | think there is a great utility in opening a surgery center
in O'Fallon, lllinois. Even though there is a hospital present there, it would
be very helpful to be able to use an outpatient facility for regular low-risk
procedures.

Sincerely,
Cloyfods Howi

Cloytoed HoansS (’P@{Nﬂ

9737 Ridge Heights Road
Fairview Heights, lllinois 62208





